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FFWPU Sâo Tome and Principe Island: One thing I was thinking when I came to Sâo Tome and 

Principe last, to help with second generation children so I discus with the blessed families and decided to 

organize a 2 Day Workshop. 

 

Our 2-day workshop began on December 18 and ended on December 20. We had 10 participants (3 boys 

and 7 girls) age 8 to 16 years old. They never attended any workshop since they were born. 

 

Within the week, parents came with a good testimony for their children. They asked for more education 

of their children. 

 

 


